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CRJ PBS UPDATE 
 

 

We have been made aware that some reserve schedules were published without the 

contractually allotted 10 minimum days off and in some cases even without the FAA 

mandated 8 days off.  We are working with the Company to ensure this issue is corrected 

and should be completely rectified very shortly. 

 

Also, there have been reports of min day credit not reflecting on Flica.  This is also 

something we are working with the Company on and expect to be corrected in a timely 

manner. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Marche Johnson Cooper at 

marchecoopr@yahoo.com 

 

  

     In solidarity, 

     Sara Gonzales 
               

     Sara Gonzales 

          GENERAL CHAIR 
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